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Police Trainee 138th Academy 
Applications Open 
 
  
El Paso, Texas— The El Paso Police Department is currently accepting 
applications for the Police Trainee 138th Academy Class. Applicants are 
encouraged to apply immediately. The application opened on Thursday, May 
2, and closes on August 15, 2024. Applicants must be a minimum of 21 years 
of age by the date of graduation from the academy. No prior law enforcement 
or training is required. Those interested in applying can fill out an application 
at joineppd.com where they can also learn more about the minimum 
requirements, application process or how to contact recruiters. 
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